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May 16th, 2022: Construction Update No. 32 

Brooklyn Boulevard Reconstruction Project Phase 2 

The Brooklyn Boulevard Reconstruction Phase 2 Project continues work for the 2022 
construction season. This year, the contractor, Park Construction, will complete the 
reconstruction of the west side of Brooklyn Blvd, including the center medians and realignment 
of Admiral Ln at Brooklyn Blvd. Last week, the contractor worked on utilities from 63rd to 65th 
Avenues.  They also began installing pieces of the underground stormwater storage tank at 63rd 
Ave. 
 

 
 
Construction activity for this week: 

• The underground stormwater storage tank will continue to be constructed at the 
northwest corner of Brooklyn Blvd & 63rd Ave. 

• Installation of new water services and a hydrant will occur between 63rd and 65th 
Avenues. 

• The west side of the Brooklyn Blvd & 65th Ave intersection will be closed beginning 
Tuesday to complete utility work, and it will be back open by Memorial Day.  The detour 
route will be indicated with signs. 

• Curb and gutter will be installed on the west side of Brooklyn Blvd, south of 63rd Ave. 
 

Construction activity for the following week: 

• Construction continues for the underground stormwater storage tank at 63rd Ave. 

• Curb and gutter is planned to be installed on the west side of Brooklyn Blvd, north of 63rd 
Ave. 

• The west side of the Brooklyn Blvd & 65th Ave intersection will re-open by Memorial Day. 
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Keep children away from the construction. Construction activity and machinery can often 
attract the attention of curious children.  Your assistance in directing your children away from 
construction areas is appreciated.  Construction vehicles can move quickly and suddenly.  
Please stay clear of machinery and construction stockpiles and trenches. 
 
Safety is always our highest concern during the construction of these types of projects.  Please 
slow down through the construction zone for the safety of others, and the workers on site, as 
well as your own safety.  Thank you for your consideration and patience. 
 
The City has hired SRF Consulting to help oversee the construction work.  For any questions or 
concerns you may contact the following SRF Consulting or City of Brooklyn Center Engineering 
Staff:  
 
Emily Quandt, 763-251-4046, equandt@srfconsulting.com 
Jeff Kurth, 612-518-2145, jkurth@srfconsulting.com 
Mike Albers, 763-569-3326, publicworks@ci.brooklyn-center.mn.us 
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